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The United Nations General Assembly today elected India as a non-permanent member of the United Nations 
Security Council (UNSC) for a two year term beginning 1 January 2011. India received 187 votes, the highest among 
the candidates for election to the Security Council as non-permanent members. The minimal threshold for election to 
the Security Council is 128 votes, which is two-thirds of the votes of the 192 Member States of the United Nations.  
 
This will be India’s seventh term on the Security Council as a non-permanent member. India has previously been a 
member of the Security Council in 1950-51, 1967-68, 1972-73, 1977-78, 1984-85, and 1991-92.  
 
As a founding member of the United Nations, India is fully committed to the Organization’s principles and purposes. 
During its forthcoming term in the UNSC, India will discharge its obligations as a responsible member of the 
international community and a representative of the developing countries by remaining fully and actively engaged on 
all issues before the Council. India looks forward to working with fellow members of the UNSC and other Member 
States of the UN to these ends.  
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